From: Helena Giudici

Sent: 26 Jun 2019 14:49:02 +0100
To: Emma Burle
Subject: FwW: 19/00992/LAPRE -Objection

From: Brian Dean

Sent: 26 June 2019 14:29

To: Helena Giudici

Cc: Laurence Foord

Subject: 19/00992/LAPRE -Objection

Objection - from Mr Brian Dean, 6 East Walls Close, Chichester, PO19 1UL

Re: 19/00992/LAPRE - Prosecco in the Park for 5 days per year commencing
26th September 2019.

| fully support the representation made by the Chairman of the Friends of Priory Park
(and others) relating to:-

1. The prevention of crime and disorder.

2. Public nuisance, and

3. Protection of Children from Harm.

In addition, | wish to object on the basis of the risk to the fourth objective:
4. Public Safety.

It is understood that the Prosecco in the Park Event in September 2019 will
require many heavy vehicles to cross the outfield in order to erect and
dismantle approximately 13 temporary structures. In addition, the application
estimates that up to 5000 people will be present over the three days of the
event. There therefore appears to be a significant risk that the playing area
would sustain significant damage and would not have recovered before the
2020 cricket season.

It is estimated that more than 1300 members of the public from Sussex, and beyond,
play in formal cricket matches in Priory Park during a single season.

Their safety would be compromised if the outfield had been damaged by the Prosecco
in the Park event and the outfield had not had time to recover.

Consequently, it is unlikely that any of the licensing objectives would be achieved if a
license were to be issued.
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LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be
monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawtul purposes.



